U. S. Department of the

Army (ARRCOM)

SEP8 1982

ATIN: Mr. Byron E. Morris
Radiation Safety Officer

Rock Island Arsenal
Rock Island, IL 61201

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated August 20, 1982, informing us of the
steps you have taken to correct the noncorpliance which we brought

to your attention in our letver dated August 3, 1982.

exanine these matters during a future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Simerely/,

/ 4}%

We will

D. G. Wiedeman, Chief
Materials Radiation Protection

Section 1

ce w/ltr dtd August 20, 1982:
DMB/Document Control Desk (RIDS)
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